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Lake Worth Cove is located within the boundaries of 

John D. MacArthur Beach State Park in northern Lake Worth Lagoon

Biannual benthic sampling has occurred since 2010, typically in February 

and August.

The Cove was divided into 50 approximate 1 hectare zones along a north-

south gradient.  Ten haphazardly chosen samples were taken in each zone 

using a modified Braun-Blanquet cover abundance scale within a quarter 

meter square quadrat.  All benthic macrophytes were documented.

All seven Florida seagrasses (pictured below) have been found in 

the Cove, designating it as one of the most biodiverse seagrass 

communities in the western hemisphere (Chesnes, et al. 2011, 

Biodiversity 12:90-96)

As documented throughout eastern Florida, declines in seagrass abundance have been observed in Lake 

Worth Cove over the decade, though minor increases and stabilization have been measured since 2019.

Seagrass Cover Abundance (%): Lake Worth Cove 2010-2022 
(Blue points denote winter surveys; Red denote summer) Preliminary spatial analyses are determining locations within 

the Cove that have experienced loss and recruitment of 

seagrasses, and to determine the influence of sediment, flow, 

and depth. Shoal grass (Halodule wrightii) data are shown. 
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